
The southbound US 
377 crossover at Old 
Granbury Road will 
be closed beginning 
Wednesday, Jan. 3 
until Spring 2022 for 
construction activities.

Southbound traffic 
and traffic from Old 
Granbury Road will 
continue south on US 
377 and use the next 
crossing to access 
the northbound lanes. 
The northbound 
crossover at Old 
Granbury Road will 
remain open.

The US 377 Cresson 
Relief Route will be a 
new four-lane divided 
highway to the west 
of the US 377/SH 171 
intersection.
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